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Brussels, 12th of May 2017 

 
 

EGEA Working Group 1 (WG1) 
Vehicle Lifting Equipment 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 1, Fausto Manganelli, we have the pleasure in inviting you to the 
meeting of Working Group 1 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 

 

 
 
 

 
Please find hereunder the draft agenda rev00. 
 
 

Draft Agenda (Rev00)  
  

 

1. Opening and welcome by the Chairman 
 

2. Roll call of participants 
 

3. Adoption of the agenda 
 

4. Approval of the minutes of the last Working Group 1 meeting held on 5th December 2016 in Brussels 
 

5. Official revision of EN1493:2010  
a) Report from the last CEN/TC 98/WG 3 meeting held on 1st and 2nd of March 2017 (Doc 

N0034) 
b) Review of resulting documents, in particular 

 Doc N0039, to clause 5.4 Control position: see 2nd part of doc N0037 To be discussed 
within WG1 

 Doc N0039, to clause 5.9.5, 5.9.6 test method for arm locking device and roll off 
safety device : see 1st part of doc N0037 To be discussed within WG1 

 
c) Normative vehicle: eventual feedback (if received) from vehicle manufacturers and data 

publishers to EGEA contact  
d) Next steps and follow-up actions 

 

Tuesday, 23rd of May 2017, 13h00-16h00 
 

At AICA Offices - Sala Imola (downstairs) 

Via Emilia 41/B, 40011 Anzola Emilia (Bologna- Italy) 
EGEA Tel: +32 2 761 95 10 
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6. PROSAFE Initiative - joint market surveillance action on vehicle service lifts: short state of affairs 
 

7. EGEA project “Guidance paper about installation, maintenance and inspection of vehicle lifts” 
 

8. Next meetings, frequency and location 
 
 
 
If there are any other issues, which you would like to discuss during this Working Group 1 meeting, please 
inform the Secretariat before Friday, May 19th, 2017  

 
 

* * *  
 
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Bologna for this Working Group, 
 
  
With kind regards, 
 
Eléonore van Haute 
EGEA Secretary General 

 
 


